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Comments: To Whom it May Concern,

The forests of the Klamath Siskiyous have immeasurable value to the health and well being of our region and
beyond. With unparalleled diversity and yet-to-be-discovered resources, we must protect these forests at all
costs. The removal of even one old growth tree creates devastating downstream results causing increased fire
danger, loss of species, and increases in regional and global temperature. By removing forests, we are rapidly
reducing homes for wild creatures and places for humans to reconnect with themselves in nature. Destruction to
the landscape through road building and log yarding, during the logging process, has proven to be the most
destructive element in lives of salmon and other species who live in our rivers, lakes and streams. Please stop
the destruction! Look to other resources for building needs. Preserve what is left of our forests for this generation
and the next. Do you have grandchildren and if so, do you care about them? Protect our forests!!! Sincerely, Jane
Fossen



